Docente: Fernanda Richardson Concha

Correo Contacto: fernanda.richardson@colegio-republicaargentina.cl

Asignatura: Inglés Curso: Quinto Básico

Semana 18 (27 al 31 de julio)

## Evaluación Formativa.

Nombre:	
Curso:	Fecha :
Objetive de la elega:	

## Objetivo de la clase:

**OA5:** Leer y demostrar comprensión de textos adaptados y auténticos simples no literarios, que contengan palabras de uso frecuente, familias de palabras, repetición de palabras y frases, estén acompañados de abundante apoyo visual y estén relacionados con los temas y las siguientes funciones del año: • describir personas, objetos y su posición.

**OA14**. Completar y escribir de acuerdo a un modelo y con apoyo de lenguaje visual, oraciones con el propósito de compartir información en torno a los temas del año.

#### I. READING COMPREHENSION

This is Simon's room. The room is messy. The laptop is on the bed. The red jacket is under the bed. The T – shirts are in the drawers. The juice bottle is next to the plant. The googles are in the shoes. The red marker is in front of the laptop. The yellow T – shirt is in front of the green bag. The chips are on the drawer. The storybooks are on the table. The clock is next to



the photo. The lamp is in front of the poster. The yellow jacket is behind the door. The radio is on the self. His identity card is lying on the floor. The plant is between the juice bottle and the chips

Read the text and answer the questions using long answers. Lee el texto y responde las preguntas usando respuestas largas. Observa el ejemplo.

0. Where is the red jacket?

The red jacket is under the bed

1. Where is the lamp?

\_\_\_\_\_

		_	
3.	Where is the plant?		
4.	Where are the googles?		
5.	Where is the clock?		
6.	Where are the storybooks?		
	II. Write the number acording to trdo a la imagen.	he pictures. Escri	be el número de
1. The T	– shirts are in the drawers		
2. The ra	adio is on the self.		
3. The g	oggles are in the shoes.		
4. The y	ellow jacket is behind the door		

2. Where is the laptop?

## ITEM III.

Read the text and circle the correct answer. Lee el texto y encierra la alternativa correcta

1. The yellow T – shirt is	2. The juice bottle is
a) in front of the green bag	a) behind the radio
b) behind the green bag	b) next to the plant
c) under the green bag	c) in front of the plant
3. His identity card is lying	4. The red marker is
a) In the floor	a) in front of the laptop
b) Under the floor	b) next to the laptop
c) on the floor	c) behind the laptop
5. The chips are	6. The storybooks are
a) between the drawers	a) in the table
b) in the drawer	b) on the table
c) on the drawer	c) next to the table

# ITEM IV. WRITTEN ACTIVITY

Complete the text using the words in brackets. Completa el texto usando las palabras entre paréntesis

		_ (11	nis/ th	ese	) is n	ny class	and	
(that/	tho	<b>se)</b> a	re my	stud	lents.		(that/ th	ose)
book	in	my	hand	is	the	History	workbook	and
		_ (th	at/ tho	se)	notek	ooks on	my desk ar	e the
home	work	c of m	ny stud	ents	s. I lov	/e	(this / th	ose)
profes	ssior	n bec	ause I I	ike	histor	y and I lil	ke teaching:	

## ITEM V. READING COMPREHENSION



### Read the text

Hello! My name is Juliet Smith and I am History teacher. I live in that small town. The name of the town is Forestville. I like living in this place because I have my family here. Those houses are of my parents, but I live with my husband and children in the first house. What I like of my house is that big tree next to my house and all those flowers around my house.

Read the text and circle the correct alternative. Lee el texto y encierra la alternativa correcta

1. The name of the town is	2. She lives with
a) History	a) Her parents
b) Juliet Smith	b) Her husband
c) Forestville	c) Her husband and children
3. She likes living in this town	4. She likes her house because
because a) She is a History teacher	<ul> <li>a) She likes her big tree and all those flowers around her house.</li> </ul>
b) She likes the big tree and the	b) She likes the tree
flowers	c) She likes History
c) She has her family here.	

Look at the text and write two sentences where the demostratives are used. Observa el texto y escribe dos oraciones donde estén utilizados los demostrativos. Observa el ejemplo

0.	I live in <b>that</b> small town.
1.	
2.	